
We offer a 

warm welcome 

to Mick Harris 

as our new Vice  

President.  

Thanks Mick, 

for taking on 

this role.  We 

know you will 

do a great job. 

want to miss this  event-

packed weekend.  

Lunch on Saturday is 

included and is provid-

ed by Smokin -N -Style.  

Future theme dances 

include  our “Red, 

White, and Blue” dance, 

our 14th anniversary 

celebration, and “Prom 

Night.” 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch for more infor-

mation in future news-

letters.  Until then, keep 

dancing and keep invit-

ing others to dance. 

Exciting news!   

There are 3 dances 

in April.  Every 

month with a 5th 

Friday has an extra 

dance.  So join us on 

April 22nd AND 

April 29th and dance 

the night away.  Bet-

ter yet, bring a friend 

and introduce them 

to the fun and bene-

fits of dancing. 

During the month of 

April, we are enjoy-

ing  learning the 

Nightclub two-step 

from Jack and Janie. 

Don’t forget to ar-

rive at 6:15 for this 

FREE class.  Danc-

ing starts at 7:00 pm.   

There are no dance 

lessons during the 

months of July and 

August, so take ad-

vantage of these free 

lessons now.   

Are you ready for 

Dancin’ in the Park 

on May 6th and 7th?  

It is almost here. We 

will kick off the 

dancing on Friday 

night at 7 pm with a 

Roaring 20’s theme.  

Don’t forget to 

“dress to impress.”  

We have some won-

derful vendors lined 

up for your shopping 

pleasure during the 

weekend.  Also in-

cluded are dance de-

mos by some fantas-

tic instructors, with 

private lessons avail-

able to those who 

wish to purchase 

them.  You do not 
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Magic is believing in yourself.  If you can do 

that, you can make  anything happen.  So 

believe you can dance well, and the magic 

will happen! 


